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Do you or someone you know have a creek in the backyard?

This workshop is for property owners interested in learning more about urban riparian
areas, have had restoration projects done on their property, or are interested'in developing
a maintenance plan for the long-term health of the ecosystem. There will also be'a free tour

on Sept 28th for all workshop participants (more information available at the workshop).

Local experts will provide information on the following topics:
. The importance of riparian areas in our local ecosystems
° Learning the value of and how to identify plant species in your riparian area
° How to develop and implement a maintenance plan
° Planning for all species, including: fish, insects, and beavers

The importance of riparian restoration in CTUIR's Department of Natural Resource's
First Foods Management Approach

This EREE workshop will include morning presentations inside and afternoon hands-on
activities outside. No RSVP required, just show up!

Lunch is not provided, so please bring your ownor plan accordingly.

Questions about this workshop can be sent to: gardencbwnps@gmail.com

When: Saturday, September 21st from 10am-3pm

Where: Water & Environmental Center at WWCC
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